
 

 

5th December 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Auction of Promises Christmas Movie Night- FST2LT 
 

Fantastic news- FST2LT have won the class Christmas Movie Night with Miss Cawley at the PTA 

Auction of Promises! We will be holding the movie night on Tuesday 10th December straight 

after school. Please therefore collect your child from the main reception of school at the later 

time of 4:30pm on that day. 

 

If your child attends Owl Club, they will be collected by a member of their staff and escorted 

over.  

 

Juice and a snack will be provided for the children. There will also be hair braiding available for 

those children that would like this. 

 

If you do not want your child to take part in the movie night, please collect your child as 

normal on the day. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Cawley 

Year 5 Teacher 


